
From: Butch Bowers <Butch@ButchBowers.com>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/2/2016 9:00:20 AM
Subject: RE: Tendering Sloan v. Haley

Ok good.  This looks promising.  Thanks  
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2016 8:59 AM
 
To: Butch Bowers <Butch@ButchBowers.com>
 
Subject: Fwd: Tendering Sloan v. Haley
 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Lombard, Chris" <clombard@irf.sc.gov>
 
Date: February 2, 2016 at 8:53:40 AM EST
 
To: "Schimsa, Rebecca" <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>, "Parris, Danny" <dparris@irf.sc.gov>
 
Cc: "Pisarik, Holly" <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
 
Subject: RE: Tendering Sloan v. Haley

Good morning Rebecca:
 
The SFAA/IRF responded to the FOIA yesterday – Attorney Carpenter said he would drop this suit if we 
did – our SFAA contact is following up with him for a copy of the stip of dismissal, which we will forward 
to you for your handling/records.
 
Chris Lombard, CPCU, ARM, AIC
Assistant Director of Claims
South Carolina Insurance Reserve Fund
1201 Main Street, Suite 500
Columbia, SC 29201
803-737-0504 (Office)
 
 
NOTE:  Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. 
Effective July 1, 2015, the Insurance Reserve Fund has been transferred to the State Fiscal 
Accountability Authority. Please update your contact information.
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 
 
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2016 5:46 PM
 
To: Parris, Danny
 
Cc: Lombard, Chris; Pisarik, Holly
 
Subject: Tendering Sloan v. Haley
 
Good afternoon Danny,
 
Per Holly Pisarik, please see attached letter and pleadings tendering a matter to the IRF that was served 
upon the Governor’s Office.  Please let us know if you have any questions.
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Thank you,
 
Rebecca
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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